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I support this bill.  The bill appears to be appropriate legislation.  It addresses large 

wakes that have been shown to damage shoreline property and habitat.  It limits 

regulation to a specific activity and equipment.  Unfortunately, this bill is necessary 

because individuals are acting irresponsibly and they are negatively impacting others 

and the near-shore environment.   


